
Stewardship and Finance Committee 

Update on Budget Process 

As those who attended an apportionment meeting have seen, Stewardship and Finance is developing a 
new format for our budget presentation. We are trying to accommodate people at both ends of the 
spectrum -- those who want a very brief overview, and those who want to understand the detail. The 
format is available for review on the Stewardship and Finance page of the BYM web site. We welcome 
your comments, either via email or at the interest group we will hold at Annual Session. 


